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Our vision: “Making Enchanted Valley  a Great Place to Live” 

BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE UPDATES 

As we drive into our neighborhood it is hard not to notice the 

fresh paint, repair, rock boulders, and shrubs at our entranc-

es.  The fresh paint adds color as well as a new updated look.  

This is just one of the things that is a work-in-progress, so if 

you would like to help please send an email to: 

enchantedvalleynewsletter@yahoo.com 

Easter Fun Day in Enchanted Valley 
Hosted by: Girl Scout Troop 15950 

 

Bring your kids and your grandkids! 
Saturday, April 4th 

9:30 am-11:30 am at Enchanted Valley Clubhouse 

Activities Included: Face painting, coloring contest, pin tail on Easter bun-

ny, confetti egg toss, cupcake walk, guessing jar games, egg spoon race, 

potato sack race, Easter bunny ring toss, moonwalk and pictures with East-

er Bunny!   

Egg Hunt Schedule: 

9:45 - 3 and under     10:15 - 4-6 years 

10:45 - 7-10 years       11:15 - 11 years + 

For more information contact Bill Loving or  

Jennifer Swearengin on: Nextdoor App 

http://Www.enchantedvalley.org
mailto:enchantedvalleynewsletter@yahoo.com
https://enchantedvalley.nextdoor.com/profile/2679368/
https://enchantedvalley.nextdoor.com/profile/1301406/
https://enchantedvalley.nextdoor.com/neighborhood_feed/


2015 Monthly Kids Craft Day 

Don’t forget EV friends will be conducting Kids Craft Day at 

the clubhouse on the 2nd Sunday of every month from 

2:00—3:00 p.m.  So bring out the kids on April 12 to make 

Mother’s Day crafts. 1:00 p.m. on Saturday, April 11 to make 

sure we have adequate supplies.  If no RSVPs it will be can-

celled.  We ask that you try to RSVP before if you plan to 

attend please email:  enchantedvalleynewsletter@yahoo.com 

Important Numbers 

Emergency   911  Poison Control  1-800-764-7661 

Cy-Fair Fire Dept  281-550-6663 Sheriff      713-221-6000 

Cy-Fair Medical Center 281-890-4285 CenterPoint Energy                 713-207-2222 

WCID 113 water/sewer 713-937-1959 Garbage Pickup     281-368-8397 

Animal Control  281-999-3191 SCS Management     281-463-1777 

THANK YOU  TO OUR  NEW BLOCK CAPTAINS! 

BLOCK CAPTAIN 1 - BOB AND BECKY RILEY, KURTELL LANE 
BLOCK CAPTAIN 2 - MARY SCERBO, PLEASANT GROVE 
BLOCK CAPTAIN 3-LUCRETIA VAN HUSS, MOSS CREEK 
BLOCK CAPTAIN 4-NEED VOLUNTEER! PINE BOUGH 
BLOCK CAPTAIN 5 –DIANE PERKINS, ROLLING VALLEY 
BLOCK CAPTAIN 6 –EDNA FRASER, (ENCHANTED VALLEY) 
BLOCK CAPTAIN 7 –DAWN STAFFORD, SHADY KNOLL LANE 
BLOCK CAPTAIN 8 –JAN STEINHAGEN, CRICKET HOLLOW 
BLOCK CAPTAIN 9 –JENNIFER SWEARENGIN, BONNYWOOD 
BLOCK CAPTAIN 10 –LYNN TOOMBS-KENNY, NEW CYPRESS 

Neighborly News:   Congratulations! 

From Marna Lynch:  “Next month, on April 17th, my husband and 

I will be celebrating our 22nd Anniversary.  We moved to Enchanted 

Valley from Ocala, Florida.  My husband got a promotion and trans-

fer just over three years ago.  We are enjoying living in Enchanted 

Valley very much.” 

(We invite EV residents to send in articles about your family.  Brag about your 

kids!  Tell us about the new baby in the family! Let us congratulate you on your 

wedding anniversary!    Send your news to:  enchantedvalleynews-

letter@yahoo.com ) 

ENCHANTED VALLEY BUNCO GROUP 

We are still looking for individuals to join our Bunco group.  If you have a neighbor or close friend who 

would be interested in joining please let us know.  We would like to start our kick-off in April.  Please email  

enchantedvalleynewsletter@yahoo.com 

 YARD OF THE MONTH  

The weather has been absolutely glorious!  Fantastic flowers are every-

where in our Enchanted Valley.  Azaleas, bridal 

wreaths, redbuds, wisteria, snapdragons, bluebonnets, 

and daffodils are just a few of the beautifully blooming 

plants in our neighborhood.  The April yard of the 

month goes to David and Cheryl Johnson who live at 

12611 Rolling Valley Drive.  Their fantastic front flower 

beds are filled with cheerful, colorful flowers.   

Congratulations David and Cheryl! 

2015 Enchanted Valley Pool Tags 

Swim season is almost here and you must have a current 2015 Pool 

Tag to use the Enchanted Valley Pool. All residents who use the pool 

must be current on their maintenance fees. Pool tags are required by 

anyone 8 years or older. Swimmers 7 years and younger will not need 

a pool tag and must be accompanied by a responsible adult 17 years 

or older. Failure to abide by the Enchanted Valley Pool Rules or obey-

ing the lifeguards may result in loss of the tag for the remainder of 

the swim season. See the EV Website or call SCS at 281-463-1777 for 

registration information. 
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